
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection of D. P. Murphy building a gas station in Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:10:49 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 1:24 PM
Subject: FW: Objection of D. P. Murphy building a gas station in Borden-Carleton
 
 
 

From: Heather MacDonald [mailto:heather.macdonald1_16@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 1:07 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection of D. P. Murphy building a gas station in Borden-Carleton
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy
Dear Mr. A MacEwen,
 
We have 3 service stations in our area  Howatt's Shell ( 4th generation station ), Ceretti's
Grocery/ Irving  ( 3 generation ) and the ESSO/ Tim's which are a huge part of our
community. To put a 4th station in the mix we feel it would hurt at least 1 of our other stations
that have been here for decades. The extra traffic on the Dickie Rd would not be welcome
either because it is a very busy secondary road now. 
 
Thanks for your time, 
 
Brian and Heather MacDonald 
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